
 Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                       

July 9, 2017 

 
 
                                                                                            

                      MASS INTENTIONS 
July 8 – July 14 

SAT 7:30 pm   For the Parishioners 
SUN 9:00 am   Norman Garrett 
                          -by Mike and Sherry Boulerice 
       11:00 am   Margaret Maynard 
                         -by John and Monica Niederer 
 
Daily Mass 
MON 8:30 am   Henry and Clara Raymo 
                            -by the Amanda Furkey Estate 
 TUE  8:30 am   Patty Cross 
                             -by Sue Comette 
WED   No Mass Today 
THU    No Mass Today                       
 FRI     No Mass Today 
 
Next Weekend: 
SAT 7:30 pm    Bernard Clark 
                           -by Craig and Joan Lumbra 
SUN 9:00 am    Jacqueline Tetreault 
                           -by the  Albert Tetreault Family 
        11:00 am    Lee and Gynethe Cutting  
                -by Kathy Fletcher, Pat and Rita Winegar             
                              
 
Please pray for those who are ill, particularly:   
Mary Ann Hranek, Gabriella Laubisch,  Cole 
Paquette, Jerry Yates, Alex Rocheleau, Joseph 
Magnan, Don Connor, Paul Baker, Kathy Alarie, 
Victoria Thompson, and  Mary Gebo. 
    
 
Office Hours:  Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday, 
8:30 am - 12:30 pm   
 
  
Online Giving:   Going on vacation?  Please use 
Online Giving to catch up on offertory.  Go to 
(www.stpatricksvt.org) and click on the Online 
Giving link - it’s quick and easy!  Your support 
during the summer months helps sustain our parish.  
 
   

Next Week’s Ministers: 
          Lectors               Greeters                Eucharistic 
                                                                        Ministers   
Sat., July 15                                                                                          
7:30  Beth Branon           Linda Callon           Susan Rainville 
                                                                        Andrew Rainville  
Atar Servers:  Margaret Tiffany, Isaiah Magnan 
 
Sun., July 16 
9:00   Gail  Williams       Janice and            Pat Reynolds 
                                         Jim Adams            Libby Norris 
Altar Servers:    Anthony Andrews, Joshua Farinaccio 
Gift Bearers:   Renee and Anthony Andrews        
  
11:00   Darlene Symons      Don Watson      Linda Watson                    
Altar Servers:  Hunter Harris, Samantha Churchill 
Gift Bearers:   Steve and Margaret Doe 
 
 

           WEEKLY STEWARDSHIP REPORT 
Collection last weekend – July 1 - 2 

                     St. Patrick             St. Anthony 
    -St. George 
Offertory:       $   954.00                $ 371.00 
1 week average:    $   954.00      $ 371.00 
Weekly Goal:        $   000.00               $ 000.00 
  

Second Collections: 
July 7 – 8: Vermont Catholic Magazine 

          July 15 – 16: Projects and Food Shelf  
 

Thank you for your continuing generosity!  
 

 
Fiscal Year Ends:  Our fiscal year ended this past 
Friday, June 30.  As you can see by looking at the 
Weekly Stewardship Report in this bulletin, we 
reached and surpassed our weekly goals in both 
parishes.  We will soon be giving you Year End 
Financial Reports.  Also, we will be working on 
budgets for the new 2017 – 2018 fiscal year.  Once 
the budgets have been finalized we’ll be able to post 
new weekly goals for our Sunday Offering in the 
bulletin.  (For your information, this year’s weekly 
averages were $1,303 and $397.  The previous 
year’s averages were $1,279 and $386.) 
        
 
 
                                                                                                                        

http://www.stpatricksvt.org/


2017 Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal:  Thank you for 
all of your support of the 
2017 Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal.  To date, we are at 
93% at St. Patrick’s and 
67% at St. Anthony-St. 
George of our annual goal. 
If you have not yet given 
to this year’s appeal, pledge forms may be found at 
the church entrances.  The website is 
www.bishopsappealvt.org. 
 
St. Anne Shrine Annual Family Mass: The 
Annual Mass will be held on July 9th at 12:15 p.m, 
followed by a picnic, swimming, and fun on Lake 
Champlain.  Once again this year St. Anne Shrine is 
offering a BBQ Lunch for purchase. $10.95 for 
adults and $6.95 for children 12 and under.  New 
this year the Shrine will offer a discounted price for 
families of 4 or more - $35.00 family max.   To 
RSVP for BBQ Lunch please contact Lori Daudelin 
at ldaudelin@vermontcatholic.org or by phone at 
(802) 846-5813. 
 
Congratulations: Laura Persons was recently 
recognized by the St. Albans Council Knights of 
Columbus for her winning entry in the “Keep Christ 
in Christmas” Poster Contest, which was held this 
past Christmas.  She was presented a certificate of 
recognition and a $50 Savings Bond by Jim 
McMillan, Grand Knight of the Council. 
 
Living Faith: The booklet of Daily Devotions for 
July, August, September 2017, is available at each 
church entrance.  Pick up a copy if you’d like one. 
 
Totus Tuus is a fun and energetic parish-based 
summer catechetical program dedicated to sharing 
the gospel and promoting the Catholic faith through 
catechesis, evangelization, Sacraments and 
Eucharistic worship.  This fun parish program is 
one week long. With the grade school session 
during the day and a session of high school students 
each evening. The week is led by a team of 
seminarians and college students.  Locally, the 
program will be offered at St. Mary’s in St. Albans 
from July 17th –July 21st, 9:00 am – 3:00 pm for the 
day sessions and 7:30 – 9:30 pm for high school 
students. Applications are available at the parish 
office. For more information, visit 
www.vermontcatholic.org or call 802-658-6110, 
ext. 11. 
 

Word of Life: “Even the weakest and most 
vulnerable, the sick, the old, the unborn and the 
poor, are masterpieces of God’s creation, made in 
his own image, destined to live forever, and 
deserving of the utmost reverence and respect.” 
 -Pope Francis, “Day for Life Greeting” 
 
Holy Orders: The Diocese has produced a 12-page, 
full color, special issue on the recent ordination to 
priesthood of Father Joseph Sanderson, courtesy of 
Vermont Catholic. Pick up a copy if you’d like one.  
 
 
St. Mary’s Church Brunch & Raffle:  Sunday, 
July 16 at St. Mary’s Church in Franklin.  Brunch is 
from 9:00 am – 12:30 pm.  Price: Adults $9, 
Children 7-16 $5, 6 and under free.  All you can 
eat!  There is also a raffle for an Old Town Kayak 
to be drawn at the brunch.  Tickets are $1 each or 
6/$5.  For more info call 933-2496 or 285-6730. 
 
 
St. Joseph’s Level III Residential Care Home, 
Burlington, VT.  Rooms and Suites available:  St. 
Joseph’s Residential Care Home, operated by 
Vermont Catholic Charities, is a small home-like 
community that provides personal care, medication 
management, home cooked meals, nursing 
overview, and a wide array of activities. Our 
dedicated staff supports the needs of the whole 
person - physical, emotional, social and spiritual.  
For more information or to schedule a tour of the 
home, please call (802) 864-0264. 
 
Camp Guggenheim:  The Diocese of Burlington 
invites youth from Vermont to take part in this 
week long (two sessions available) experience with 
a mix of faith, fun, and adventure.  Sponsored by 
the Diocese of Ogdensburg, the camp is located 2.5 
hours from Burlington in the beautiful Adirondack 
Mountains on Lower Saranac Lake.  Transportation 
will be provided from Burlington for the weeks of 
July 30th – August 4th for (13 – 15 year olds) and 
August 6th – 11th for (16 – 18 year olds).  For 
information and registration go to 
www.rcdony.org/camp. 
 
BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK:  
Saturday: Easton Hungerford, Bert 
Pion, Emile Rainville, Jonah Walsh  
Monday: Briana Barry, Annette 
Clowes Tuesday: Mary Ovitt Wednesday:  Robyn 
Williams Friday:  Jack Barney, Adam Reed    
Saturday:  Robert Branon 
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